
You will no longer  
receive a COMBINED  
property assessment notice  
(the value of your property) 
and property tax notice (bill).

An Important 
Change is Coming 

October 1, 2020: Your 2021 property 
assessment notice will arrive in the mail 
with your assessed (market) value. If you 
don’t agree, you have 30 days to file a 
Request for Review.

March 1, 2021: Your property tax notice (bill) 
arrives in the mail. You have until May 31, 
2021 to pay your property taxes.

For more information visit:  
mynbpropertyassessment.ca or  
call us at 1-888-762-8600.


